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Mr. Ben Bates Jr. 
Hiawatha Management, Inc. 
116 Hiawatha Ct. . 
E . Palatka, Florida 32131 

July 12, 1991 

Re~ Docket No. 910526-WS, Exemption Request by Hiawatha Management Inc. 

Dear Mr. Bates: 

Enclosed is a copy of my May 9, 1991 letter advising you of deficiencies within your 
exemption application. To date, I have received no response. Unless this information is 
promptly filed, I will have no recourse but to take your application before the Commission 
and recommend that it be denied. 

Based upon the case schedule my recommendation is due on September 19, 1991. 
Therefore, please provide the requested information by August 9, 1991. Should you desire 
not to proceed with your application, please provide a letter withdrawing the application. 
If I can provide any clarification or assisstance, please contact me. 

Sincerely 
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Ralph Von Fossen 
Economic Analyst CMU _ _ _ 
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cc: Division of Legal Services (Lord) 
Division of Records and Reporting 

----,c"'lharles Hill 
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P'LETCHP.R BUILDING • 101 EAST GAINES STREET • TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affinnalive AclionfE.qual Opportunity Employer 
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